
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

Presentation Evening 

Presentation Evening took place last night for the class of 2022.  Our keynote speaker was an ex-

student called Chris Conway who has recently been awarded an MBE for dedication to the homeless. 

Chris spoke eloquently about his journey since leaving Hodgson and of the important lessons he 

learned when he was with us.   It was absolutely fantastic to see so many of our ex-students coming 

and to celebrate their success and to listen to such an inspirational speaker.   

Coats 

As the cold and very wet weather continues more and more students are wearing big coats and extra 

layers to keep warm.  Please will you make sure that your child’s name is stitched or written on to 

their garments to make sure there is no confusion as to what belongs to who.   

Mobile Phones 

Just a polite reminder about the school mobile phone policy.  Mobile phones should not be seen, used 

or heard during the school day or on the school premises.  Failure to adhere to this rule will result in 

phones being confiscated and the student will be sanctioned.  There have been some instances of 

students contacting home during the school day for a variety of reasons, I ask you not to encourage 

this.  In an emergency, parents wishing to contact their child can leave a message at reception.  Also, if 

a child needs to contact their parents or carers they may use our telephones to do so.  If bringing a 

phone to school, students are actively encouraged to bring only an inexpensive phone. 

 

Pre-Loved Uniform 

If any of you have any uniform that your child/children no longer use please bring it in to school.  We 

are putting together a bank of pre-loved items that can be used in school.   

Hodgson Christmas Festival  

Don’t forget about the Hodgson Christmas Festival taking place on Friday the 9th of December.  Thank 

you very much for all the donations we have received so far, please keep sending items in and I hope 

to see as many of you as possible at the event.   

 

Have a great weekend 

 

Mr I. Siddall 


